Divisional Planning Manager

Divisional Planning Office

Bedford House

16-22 Bedford Street

Belfast

BT2 7FD

Ref 1219/F

Dear Sir

I wish to object to the planning application for the proposals for redevelopment of the site at 456 Antrim Road, Skegoniel, Belfast.  The grounds for my objection are:

A development of this scale and density would have a negative impact on the area, socially environmentally and in terms also of  its potential for exacerbation of sectarian conflict.

The proposed development is within the designated Somerton/Chichester Conservation Area and it violates the criteria and ethos of the Conservation Area…especially the proposal for two ugly office-block conversions into high-density flats.

The Advice Note from the DoE on Housing in Existing Areas insists that “proposals should seek to ensure that the form, density and character of any new development is in harmony with adjacent housing and does not detract from  the environmental quality, residential amenity and established character of the surrounding area….Proposals should respect the streetscape and landscape of the area and follow the established character …” 

It is clear that these proposals run counter to such advice.

A slightly amended form of these proposals has already been rejected, and such changes as have been made to the proposals do not invalidate the previous reasons for rejection.

A more appropriate, high quality development  is required on this site to meet the needs of potential tenants and the area. 

Yours sincerely

